WALL CENTRE

Attention: All OWNERS & RESIDENTS!

Pre-construction Inspection February 6-9, 2012
9:00 am - 5:00 pm

All suites must be inspected to identify potential obstacles or impediments to
the re-glazing program. Once identified, the problems can be addressed before
construction begins.

Please inform the concierge (604-893-7400) immediately of any conflicts with this
schedule so that arrangements can be made to prevent delays in the schedule.

The staging platform being built to support our re-glazing program will surround the
building and is being designed to withstand winds up to 100 km/hr. In order to meet
the design requirements, the platform has to be anchored to the building structure.

As part of the pre-construction planning, ALL suites have to be inspected to
identify any obstacles that may exist that obstruct access to the anchor points.

The inspection is also to identify potential problems with the transport of the glass
panels between the elevator and the staging platform and to double check glazing
sizes.

The inspectors will be on the look-out to identify any issues that could potentially cause
a delay in the schedule if not addressed before construction begins.

It is anticipated that the inspection will take about three or four days and needs
to be completed as soon as possible.

The planned schedule is February 6-9, 2012.
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